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Askin, Tim

From: Nicole Kauss <nrkauss@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 9:12 AM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: Re: Fwd:

Great, thanks!  
 
On Wed, Dec 11, 2019 at 8:11 AM Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

I lean toward the last two, but they’re all approved. 

  

Tim Askin, Senior Planner 

Historic Preservation Commission 

City of Milwaukee 

414-286-5712 

Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 

  

  

  

From: Nicole Kauss [mailto:nrkauss@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 10:27 AM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Subject: Fwd: 

  

Hello - 

  

We are starting our garage build next week at 2245 N. Lake Drive and I'm in the process of selecting the 
garage lights. The attached photo is of one of the two outdoor lights on the house. Below are a few styles we 
are interested in for the garage, but wanted to check with you first to see which one would be acceptable. The 
lights on the side of the house are bronze, but the light on the front of the house is black. The light we included 
in our application is no longer available.  

  

Thanks! 
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Nicole 

 



3

 



4

 



5

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Nicole Kauss <nrkauss@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Dec 10, 2019 at 9:56 AM 
Subject:  
To: Nicole Kauss <nrkauss@gmail.com> 

  

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted 
from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is 
subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee 
full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


